
 
 

                  February 25, 1935 
 
Mr. R. W. Nuzum, President 
Coeur d’Alene Mines Corporation 
605 Columbia Building 
S p o k a n e 
 
    Re: Securities Exchange Commission Act 
 
Dear Mr. Nuzum: 
 
  For your information, I enclose herewith copy of letter from Mr. Charles J. 
Kappler, dated February 18, received today. 
 
  From Mr. Kappler’s letter you will note that practically nothing will be gained in 
listing or trying to list stock issued prior to the Securities Act. 
 
  In talking with Mr. Edward Lavigne, Secretary of Standard Stock Exchange, he 
explained that it would be difficult in marketing stock to discern which is listed and which is not, 
which, of course, is true.  For that reason, we should proceed at once with the theory of listing all 
the stock of Coeur d’Alene Mines Corporation. 
 
  I am anxious to learn what success you had in arranging with Mr. Leuschel and 
Mr. McCarthy for Coeur d’Alene Mines Corporation acquiring title to the Mineral Point Group 
of mineral claims. 
 
  It is of the utmost importance to concentrate on the preparation and filing of the 
documents required by Standard Stock Exchange and the Securities Exchange Commission at 
Washington, D. C., and I trust that you will find it possible to have these documents prepared 
this week. If there is any copying needed, please send same here and we will have it copied and 
return it to you with the documents that have been copied and are ready to send forward. 
 
  Much time will be saved by having Mr. Kappler represent the Company before 
the Securities Exchange Commission. He is thoroughly competent, reliable and his charges have 
always been reasonable. 
 
  With best wishes, 
       Very truly yours, 
        A C FROST 
 
P.S.: I will leave here Tuesday night (26th) for Vancouver where I expect to remain a day or 

two. 


